
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      October 13, 2010 

 

 

 

 

Ald. James T. Spangenberg 

Chairman, Finance and 

Personnel Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Ald. Spangenberg: 

 

 Due to the request of the City Health Administrator for changes to the City Hall 

Renovations - Phase III project which includes increasing the square footage of the area that the 

Health Department occupies, the relocation of the women’s bathroom on the lower level of the 

building, and the need for special furniture, there is a need for additional funding in order for this 

project to proceed. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      Thomas M. Eeg 

      Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

TME:das 

 

cc:  Dottie-Kay Bowersox 

      Thomas Friedel 

      Richard Jones 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works 

 

Thomas M.Eeg, P.E. 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E. 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 

 

 

 

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, Wisconsin 53403 
(262) 636-9121 - Public Works 
(262) 636-9191 - Engineering 
 


